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March = 
Responsible 

Global 
Participant 

The ESLR for this 
month is Responsible 
Global Participant.  
This means students 
are encouraged to think 
beyond self, family, 

school, to the larger community and world.  
Students are learning about their impact and 
how to be responsible for Earth.  They are 
learning that they can make a difference with 
their actions.

Free Dental Cleaning for LS 
Students April 20th 

We are excited to announce - LS students will 
get a FREE dental screening by Dr. Santana on 
April 20th. She will also offer a discount for all 
TCIS if you 
show your ID 
card.
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Thursday - March 16th 
End of Quarter 3 

Friday - March 17th 
No school conferences 

PK-KG Teacher led 
1-4 Student led 

(More information 
included) 

Tuesday, March 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (360) 

7:30 
Responsible Global 

Participants 
Grade 2 and PK4 perform 

Friday, March 31st 
No Uniform Day 

Thursday, April 6th 
Songkran Celebration 

(details to come) 

Thursday, April 7-17 
Songkran Break 

Tuesday, April 18 
School Resumes
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Conferences - What to expect! 

In grades PK2-KG teachers have prepared a teacher 
led conference with evidence of learning.

In grades 1-4 students and teachers have prepared 
student led conferences where students are 
participants in sharing their learning and areas for 
growth.  Please remember to 
bring your child with you so 
they can take ownership of 
their learning.

We have provided 
supervision for siblings at 
the playground throughout 
the day while you attend 
your child’s conference to 
avoid distractions.

MS and HS conferences will be held in a central 
location. HS in the LS gym and MS in the 6th floor.
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Any student incidents 
that occur should be 
reported to an adult 

on duty and the 
classroom teachers.  
Safety is our number 

one priority! 

Questions, Comments, 
Concerns, 

Compliments 
Please do not hesitate 
to contact us in the 
Lower School Office if 
you need anything.

Reminders

mailto:Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th?subject=


March 13th 2017

Lower School has Incredible Talent! 

Wow, what a show!  The lower school is full of so much talent.  A huge thank 
you to Mr. Joseph and the whole JC for their work to put on the talent show 
this year.  It was another wonderful event to showcase our students in the LS.  
Great job!
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Thank you Mr. 
Joseph and the JC 

for your leadership! 

NICE JOB LS
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